November 8, 2013
David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering

P.O. Box 93924

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:
SUNDORO Unit 9


Lots 1-53, SUNDORO Unit 9

Grading Plan Certification—Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp date 05-05-11 (J09D019C)

Certification date 11-06-13
Dear Mr. Soule,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 11-06-13, the above referenced Certification is accepted for the SIA/Financial Guarantee release (Work Order 7270.80).

Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in PDF format, of this certification for our records. This PDF file can be e-mailed to me at:  sbiazar@cabq.gov. 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.  

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development Review Services

C:
E-mail
